
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

During this half term we will be looking at 

Measurement with length and perimeter and then 

moving onto fractions. We will be asking your child 

to practise set times tables, with a weekly times 

tables test. We will be working on our 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 

and 10 times tables. 

English 

In English, we will be using our Big Idea to write 

Explanation texts and Narratives. We will also look at 

persuasive writing and write persuasive letters to local 

companies for Easter fair donations.  

Reading 

On Mondays, we will be visiting the library and asking 

every child to take out a library book. Every Tuesday 

we will be checking your child’s Reading Record to 

ensure they are reading to an adult at least four times 

a week. Please support us in promoting a love for 

reading! 
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PE will be on a Monday 

morning and Wednesday 

afternoon. Please make 

sure your child has the 

appropriate clothing in 

school for all weathers.  

Please also remember, 

Year 3 go swimming 

every Friday. This half-

term we will be learning 

skills in Dance and 

Tennis. 

We also remind you that 

earrings must be 

removed for PE (covering 

with tape will not be 

allowed).  

Homework 

Homework will be given out on a 

Tuesday and is to be handed in 

the following week, unless 

otherwise specified. 

Spellings will be given on a Friday; 

the children will be tested on the 

specific rule the following Friday. 

Every child has a spelling 

homework book to help with 

practising spellings; please ensure 

spelling homework books are 

handed in every Friday for their 

test.   

The Year 3 Team: 

Mrs Gould, Miss Hobson, 

Mrs Turpin and Mrs Hall.  

This half term Year 3 and 4 

will be starring in 

Knavesmire’s production of 

‘Mary Poppins’!! 

Please look out for 

performance dates and ticket 

details in due course. 


